
Disclaimer 

 
The nurse's office at school is not a primary care facility. The nurse by law is 

not allowed to make a diagnosis, prescribe treatment, or administer 
medication without a doctor's order. 

 
First aid and medical care provided by the school nurse are primarily for 

illnesses or injuries that occur during the school day. 

 
The material in this site is provided for educational and informational 

purposes only, and is not intended to be a substitute for a health care 
provider's consultation. Please consult your own physician or appropriate 

health care provider about the applicability of any opinions or 
recommendations with respect to your own symptoms or medical conditions. 

The use of information provided on this site does not create a doctor-patient 
or hospital-patient relationship with you.  

 
Should you have any questions about any of the information found on this 

site, please call your physician or healthcare provider. Please DO NOT 
disregard your physician or health care provider's advice or delay seeking 

treatment based on information found on this site. 
 

 

(Reprinted with permission from South Spencer County School Corporation, 
Indiana) 

 


